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Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess. com 

Re: Iliad Water Company, LLC- First Revised Sheet No. S-1 Cancelling Original 
Sheet No. S-1 

Dear Mr. King: 

Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff filing. The purpose of this filing is to 
revise Schedule 1 ofthe company's tariff which lists the service areas that the company serves. 

The company is adding the Sunwood Graham system because it has become 
jurisdictional. Northwest water system is added to the tariff because the company has been 
operating that system for sometime now and it appears that the prior owner of the system has 
abandoned the system. Other changes are made for clarification purposes. 

Pursuant to WAC 480-80-123(3)(b), statutory notice is not required for this filing. 
Therefore the filing is being made on three days notice. The filing does not affect any rates or 
terms and conditions of service. In addition, the filing adds services not previously contained 
within the tariff for service to Northwest and Sunwood Graham water systems. 

Mr. Dorland has the authority to issue tariffs on behalf of the company and the 
undersigned has authority to file said sheets on behalf of the company. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN 


